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I would like to express my concern and objections to this new development in our beloved Hadley Wood. My
family moved to Lancaster in the late 70’s. I went to school locally and so have my children (Hadley Wood
school), and very soon, my Grandchildren too.

This area is my home chosen by my family for its rural beauty.

There are plenty of large older houses locally that can be re-developed to house more families.

PLEASE DON NOT LET THIS HAPPEN. Save our valuable greenbelt. Once gone it cannot be replaced.



